Dear Year 6,

What another beautiful week of weather we've had, I hope you have all found some positives within it.

This week Lottie sent me her country project all about Jamaica. It was fantastic. Lottie had done some fantastic research and written it up in her own words. I particularly liked the harmful and harmless animals she had found out about.

Martha has created a new game in her garden called crazy croquet which sounded like a lot of fun. She has taught her brother how to play cribbage. Martha is also upcycling a piece of furniture for her bedroom. That is very creative of you Martha, I can't to see the finished article.

Rhys sent me a Power Point presentation all about volcanos and earthquakes, which was very interesting. He also followed a design and created a piece of artwork this week.

Miss Sadler